
a note from the nurse’s office:
Your child should  
stay home if:

They have had a temperature of 100 degrees or higher 
in the past 24 hours. The student may return to school 
when they are fever-free for 24 hours without the use 
of fever-reducing medication.

They have an uncontrolled cough.

They have an undiagnosed rash.

They have vomited (related to illness) within the past 
24 hours.

They have uncontrolled diarrhea and need to use the 
bathroom frequently.

They have strep throat. Stay home until 12 hours after 
antibiotic treatment begins (and fever free for 24 hrs if 
one is present). 

They feel too ill to remain in class and benefit from 
attending school.

Please contact the nurse’s office with questions 
or concerns regarding any illness. 
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